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September 22, 2022 

TO: Governor’s Office of Planning and Research 

SUBJECT: DRAFT SUBSEQUENT ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT FOR THE AMERICAN 
RIVER PARKWAY NATURAL RESOURCES MANAGEMENT PLAN (CONTROL 
NUMBER: PLER2019-00073) 

The subject Draft Subsequent Environmental Impact Report (DSEIR) was submitted to the State 
Clearinghouse with the Office of Planning and Research to begin the public comment/review period on 
Tuesday, September 20, 2022.  The County of Sacramento also posted the DSEIR to our public Project 
Viewer webpage:  

https://planningdocuments.saccounty.net/ViewProjectDetails.aspx?ControlNum=PLER2019-00073 

The appendices supporting the DSEIR were uploaded to the State Clearinghouse on Wednesday, 
September 21, 2022, with a duplicate copy of the DSEIR.  Sacramento County’s Planning and 
Environmental Review would like to request that the State Clearinghouse:  

• Withdraw the DSEIR posted on 9/21

• Add the appendices from the duplicate DSEIR to the original DSEIR posted on 9/20

If you have questions, or need additional information, please contact Meg de Courcy of this office at 
(916) 874-6332 or decourcym@sacccounty.net.

Sincerely, 

[Original Signature on File] 

Joelle Inman 
Environmental Coordinator 
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